
Friday 27 August 2021 

To Whom It May Concern 

I request it be noted by The Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee that I 
strongly support the Ensuring Northern Territory Rights Bill 2021. It is of vital 
importance that all Australian states and territories have an equal right to create their own 
legislation.  

This Bill is of great consequence to so many individuals — not only those seeking to overturn the 
Euthanasia Act 1997, but also for people in determining employment disputes and seeking parity 
in property acquisition. 

It is critically important that in twenty-first century Australia, we restore the right of the 
Northern Territory to pass its own legislation. I feel very strongly about this matter and implore 
you to make a fair and considered decision. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this submission. 

Kind regards, 
Samara Thomson 
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